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DISTRICT 15 HIGHLIGHTS
Capital Improvement Projects for

Moanalua High and Makalapa
Elementary were included in the
Final Executive Budget bill that

was passed during conference in  
May 2024.

Moanalua High School: plans,
design, and construction for a

new tennis court ‐
$2,000,000

Makalapa Elementary: plan,
design, and construction for

covered walkways ‐
$1,201,000

END OF A MUSICAL DYNASTY AT MOANALUA

Moanalua High School’s grand finale marked the end of the
school year and Music Director Elden Seta’s illustrious career.

Over the past 37 years, Director Seta has created the most
revered music program in the state. The Symphonic Wind
Ensemble has performed three times in the acclaimed Carnegie
Hall in New York.

“Mr. Seta has left an indelible mark on our community,” said
Senator Wakai. “Generations have benefitted from his
dedication. The $35 million Performing Arts Center was
constructed in his honor.”

L-R: Rep. Ichiyama, former Rep. Aaron Johanson, Director
Elden Seta, and Sen. Wakai at the Moanalua Band Concert

on Saturday, May 4.

COMMUNITY CONVEYS DESIRES TO STADIUM DEVELOPERS
A panel of community leaders from Salt Lake and ‘Aiea
expressed their concerns to potential developers of the Stadium
Entertainment District on Monday.

Many concerns focused on traffic, infusing Hawaiian sense of
place, and infrastructure capacity.

The two teams of developers took into account the desires
expressed by residents.

The two finalists will pitch their plans to the state in July and a
final developer is expected to be chosen in September.


